
 

URGENT NOTICE 
May 13, 2015 

 

THIS NOTICE IS TO INFORM CUSTOMERS IN SUBSYSTEM 10 THAT YOUR BLUE VALVE SERVICE HAS 

BEEN INTERRUPTED DUE TO A PIPELINE BREAK.     This affects all customers north of Highway 156 and 

west of Bixby Road. 

At this time, the estimated period of interruption is unknown until District staff completes their 

assessment of repair needed.  

We recommend that you close all open connections currently connected to the blue valve until further 

notice.  

We appreciate your patience during this interruption, as we are working diligently to restore the system 

and service to our customers.  

 If you have any additional questions, please contact our water office at (831) 637-8218, extension 118 

or 125. 

 

San Benito County Water District 

  


